
 

 

 

 

 

  

PRICE SENSITIVE INFORMATION 
 
 
This is for information to all concerned that RAK Ceramics (Bangladesh) Limited has received a 
letter from Rahman Rahman Huq, Chartered Accountants (Statutory Auditor of the Company) 
on March 15, 2015 in which they have requested to withdraw and revise the Financial 
Statements (standalone) of the Company for the year ended 31 December 2014, by addressing 
the financial impact regarding writing off portion of the loan given to RAK Pharmaceuticals Pvt. 
Ltd. and unrealized interest thereof (Ref: Price Sensitive disclosure of the Company dated 
February 25, 2015). They have also stated that there are no grounds to restate the consolidated 
financial statements of the Company for the year ended 31 December 2014.  
 

  
                  For and on behalf of 

RAK Ceramics (Bangladesh) Limited 
 
               Sd/- 

                   (Muhammad Shahidul Islam FCS) 
Date: March 15, 2015                  Company Secretary 
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